
A personal website: for and against.

The Internet has a strong impact on modern society and our life. Having a personal website is
pretty much a must have nowadays. A lot of people of different professions have their own
websites and teachers as well. 

To have a personal website for a teacher is a great opportunity to share the knowledge and
experience, some original ideas with other teachers. It’s a common situation, when you want to
make your lesson better, more interesting and effective, you surf the Net in searching useful
information and, though there are a lot of different educational resources, there are a lot of
talented, creative and skillful teachers who can give you this or that information, advice.  Also, a
teacher can make pages for students, where they can find useful information and even tasks
such as web-quests.

Also to have a personal website for a teacher is a great responsibility, because he or she should
think carefully about the content posting on it. A website can help leave a positive first
impression if it’s designed well and your content is professional. To fill your site with interesting
and useful information, to design it well requires a lot of time and special knowledge from a
teacher, and if a teacher can get the necessary knowledge, the problem can be with a lack of
time.

In spite of possible difficulties, I think a modern teacher should have his or her personal website
because it can benefit for teacher himself, for colleagues and for students. 
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